
 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR LETTER 
 
 
 
 

 

	
	
	
	
	
Dear	TC	Members	and	Focal	Points, 
	
	
	 Referring	 to	 the	Circular	Letter	TCS/059-2020	on	24	September	2020,	 informing	 the	schedule	
date	for	the	15th	Integrated	Workshop,	01-02	December	2020	and	taking	into	consideration	the	ongoing	
COVID-19	situation	around	the	world,	I	would	like	to	draw	your	attention	that	there	will	be	a	time	slot	for	
Members	to	make	presentations	on	typhoon/emergency	operations	during	COVID-19	during	the	virtual	
IWS.	

	

In	 this	connection,	please	 inform	TCS	of	your	 intention	 to	deliver	a	presentation	on	 the	subject	
above	by	providing	its	title	and	the	name	of	the	speaker.			As	limited	time	is	available	for	this	slot	item,	up	
to	5	presentations	will	be	selected	amount	the	nominations.	Your	nomination	preferably	on	or	before		
10	November	2020	will	be	much	appreciated.			

	

Thank	you	very	much	for	your	continued	cooperation	in	this	regard.	
	
	
	 Yours	sincerely,	

	
	 Yu	Jixin	
	 Secretary	of	Typhoon	Committee	
	

Cc:	 Mr.	C.M.	Cheng,	Chairperson	of	TC	
Mr.	Yasuo	Sekita,	Vice-Chairperson	of	TC	
Mr.	Raymond	Tanabe,	Chairperson	of	AWG	
AWG	members	of	TC	

	
 

 
Our reference TCS/061-2020 – 25 September 2020  

 
 

    
 
To:  The Directors of  
 Meteorolog ical,  Hydrological and DRR Services of  
 Typhoon Committee Members 
 
  
Subject:		Members	presentations	on	Typhoon/Emergency	during	COVID-19	
 15th	Integrated	Workshop	of	the	Typhoon	Committee		
 (Video	Conference	01-02	December	2020)	
 
 


